
FAQ n.127235

FAQs:
Aircrew Training and Licensing , Brexit

Question:
I am holder of a Cabin Crew Attestation issued by the UK CAA. Can I exercise the
privilege of that attestation in a commercial air transport operator certified by an EASA
Member State?

Answer:
From January 01, 2021, cabin crew attestation issued by the UK are no longer valid and
mutually recognized for use on an aircraft operated by a commercial air transport operator
certified by an EASA Member State. Until that date, holders of cabin crew attestation issued by
the UK CAA or by UK approved organisations had an option of transferring that attestation to
an EASA Member State.

Last updated:
07/05/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/127235
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